UNITED STATES MARINE CORPS
Division Schools
1st Marine Division (REIN), FMF
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From: Scout Sniper School, Division Schools, 1st Marine Division
To: Officer Jim Wagner, Costa Mesa Police Department

Subj: LETTER OF APPRECIATION

1. From 29 June 1993 to 5 January 1994 you have volunteered your
time and assistance on numerous occasions to help coordinate,
participate in, and evaluate Sniper training scenarios and courses
that incorporate realistic applications to both Law Enforcement and
Military personnel. The amount of effort, time, and assistance was

very noteworthy.

2. It is always an honor for the school to be invited to
participate and share in training with law enforcement personnel.
You and your fellow law enforcement officers help to ensure that
the United States remains safe and secure. It is always rewarding
to work with a professional of your caliber. Please accept this
note of personal thanks from the Unites States Marine Corps and 1lst

Marine Divilision Schools.
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T. C. WEST
1stLT USMC



